
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 7th May 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Blue Class - Bikeability 
 
Your child is being offered the opportunity to take part in the “Bikeability” course this year. 
 
The sessions will run in school over four mornings between Monday 10th – Thursday 13h June 2019. 
 
If your child would like to use their own bike you must ensure that it is in good working condition and is 
road worthy.  All children must wear an approved helmet otherwise they will not be permitted to take part 
in the course.  Your child must be able to ride a bike to take part on this course. 
 
If your child does not have a bike or helmet please complete the information on the permission slip 
below. 
 
There is a bike rack on school premises for your child’s bike to be secured safely with your own lock.  
Unfortunately, if you leave your child’s bike overnight on the bike rack, school will not be held responsible 
for any theft or damage. Therefore we do advise that the bike is taken home each night.  
 
Attached to this letter is the course information and a consent form which must be completed and 
returned to the school office by Monday 13th May 2019 if you wish your child to take part.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J M Marrow 
Acting Headteacher 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Return to the school office with the Bikeability consent form by Monday 13th May 2019 
 

Please tick the relevant box: 

□ My child can ride a bike 

□ My child will use their own bike and helmet 

□ My child needs a helmet only 

□ My child requires a bike and a helmet 

 
Name of child……………………………………….. 
 
Signed………………………………………………(Parent) 
 
Dated………………………………………………… 

 
 


